
Dear Parkland College Students and Employees, 

The attached document contains information about the Human Coronavirus. Currently, no 
cases have been suspected or confirmed in Illinois and this document is for personal awareness 
only. 

If you have further questions, please email the Wellness Coordinator at 
smaxwell@parkland.edu or call 217-373-3879. 

Thank you, 

Sara Maxwell 
Wellness Coordinator 
Parkland College 

https://www.parkland.edu/Portals/3/Student%20Life/Wellness%20Center%20Files/Important%20Health%20and%20Wellness%20Message%20-%20Coronavirus%20(1-27-20).pdf?ver=2020-03-10-142518-643

